



The New School Montessori: February 2022

## **Description**



default watermark The New School Montessori (TNSM)

3 Burton Woods Lane 513.281.7999

www.newschoolmontessori.com





The New School Montessori has a long history of listening to children's ideas. And there are numerous forums where children can voice concerns and work for change. Morning meetings are held in every level and are good places to discuss what is working and not working in a classroom. Our (9-12) students often share their concerns with their elected student senate members who bring those issues to the fore.

Quite a number of years ago, a student pointed out that the word "fort" is incongruous with The New School and our peace-loving ways. These structures that kids had been building since 1970 needed a different name. The word "hut" was suggested, and that's what we've been calling them ever since. We are grateful for this student's insight.





## Ann Baumgardner, Communications Director

**Date Created**February 1, 2022 **Author**northayondale

